
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       September 27th, 2023 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

 

On Thursday 18th October, Rev. Atkins will be coming into the academy to lead an 

assembly to celebrate the Harvest Festival. 

 

This year, we are supporting C.A.P. (Community Awareness Programme) who aim 

to make a difference to disadvantaged people in Wakefield. 

 

School Parliament are asking for donations of food to give to C.A.P. The food 

should be non-perishable and have a good shelf life. 

 

Some examples of good items to bring are: 

• Tinned food e.g. soup, potato, vegetables, meat/fish 

• Cereals, cereal bars 

• Pasta, rice 

• Tea bags, coffee 

• Baked beans, spaghetti 

• Biscuits, crackers, crispbreads 

 

Please send any donations to the academy office either by dropping via classrooms 

to our School Parliament representatives, or directly to the office, before Friday 

October 13th for our Harvest assembly the following week. 

 

We thank you all for your continued support.  
 
Mrs. L. Cooke 

Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


